
 

 

Circular No.31/2024-25                                         22nd December 2024 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to inform you that the Laurus-The Universal School has planned an exciting trip to Thrill City, a premier theme park, as part 
of our efforts to provide students with a fun-filled and adventurous experience. The trip will take place on Friday, 27th December 2024 for 
students of Grades PPI- III. We are eager to ensure a safe and enjoyable day for all our students are required to dress in sports attire and 
carry picnic snacks & water bottles. The fee for camp is Rs.950/-per student.   

 
General Instructions: 

1. Students need not bring any books on the day of the trip, but they must carry their school ID. 
2. The trip will be from 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM. If there are any changes to the schedule or if the trip extends beyond the usual time, we will 

notify you in advance. 
3. The trip fee can be paid by cash, card, or online. Please ensure that payment is made by Wednesday, 25th December 2024. 
4. Lunch will be provided by the school. 
5. If your child has any health concerns, please refrain from sending them to the trip. 
6. No refunds will be given if a child or parent withdraws from the trip, arrives late or for any other reason. 
7. Students who are not attending the trip will have a holiday on the same day. 
8. Please do not send any valuable items with your child, as the school will not be responsible for any loss or damage. 

Excited to give our students an adventurous and unforgettable experience during the upcoming excursion! 

 

Principal 

 



 

 


